
VILLAGE OF WARWICK 

DPW 

 

South Street will be closed on Thursday, June 22, 2017 from Railroad Avenue to Galloway Road 

for road reclaiming. 

 

All vehicles must be off the road by 5 a.m. 

 

Local traffic only will be permitted in the area. 

 

High Street will also be closed on Thursday, June 22, 2017 from Forester Avenue to South Street 

for road reclaiming. 

 

The road will only be closed while the crew is on it, but no parking on the road from 5 a.m. 

Thursday morning. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the DPW Office (845) 986-2031 X6.  
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